Little Bees Children Self Help Group
P.O. BOX 54048-00200, Nairobi Mobile: 0722-455222
Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com 

16th October 2013

FROM GRACE, ESTHER, BENJA 
TO SPONSOR – STIGRUN ASA ASUMUNDSDOTTIR

Dear Sponsor Stigrun Asa  

RE: DAP REPORT FOR TWO MONTHS FROM OCTOBER TO NOVEMBER 2013

Warm greetings from your triplets Grace, Esther and Benjamin! These children love you and wishing you Happy Christmas and Happy New Year 2014!

1. Grace Wairimu is doing well and has been happy within these two months. She has been fine in health waiting to enjoy the Christmas Dinner. She performed well and promoted to another class. 

2. Esther Nyangweso, also has done well in education and was promoted to another class, she has been well in health, they all love each other in school and share what they have and mostly Grace and Esther likes Benja and takes care of Benja. 

3. Benja is the brother to 2 sisters. Benjamin is loved with his 2 sisters; they play together and share what they have. Benja has been fine in health; they are watching that we share Christmas Dinner with delicious dishes. 

I want to tell your triplets are happy with donations you sent them, for fees and their needs. They were happy to hear you supported them. 

Benja graduated, means he finished his three years course in Baby Class, Nursery, Pre-unit. He did well; he will be joining Class one in 2014. I will send you pictures.

Your children are good and in good health and they like you so much. Thank you for your support and donations. 

Best regards,


Lucy Odipo.
